
From: Adrian White 
 
Sent: 28 August 2020 09:29 
 
To: Town Clerk  
 
Subject: Litter Rangers and Litter Campaign: Don't Trash Saltash  
  
SEA will be launching a new anti-litter drive, to coincide with the national campaign by 
Keep Britain Tidy from 11th to 27th September.  
  
The slogan is Don't Trash Saltash 
  
We are launching 'Litter Rangers' - residents who volunteer to 'adopt their street' and 
pick up litter on it, either on their daily walks or on specific outings. We already have 
14 volunteers ready to go. Some will be using litter-picking tools on long-term loan 
from SEA, others will be using old bread and cereal bags and magazine envelopes. 
There will be a big emphasis on safe working. 
  
It will be organised through our website www.seasaltash.org.uk which we hope will 
host a map showing which streets have been adopted. 
  
We hope everyone will become aware of cleaner streets. To highlight their work, 
individual Rangers will have notices they can put up for 2-4 weeks and then take 
down, from time to time.  
  
We shall also be re-launching the regular monthly Litterpicks from September, which 
were postponed because of Covid.    
  
You may remember the Council kindly gave SEA a grant of £500 a year or so ago 'to 
reduce litter in Saltash'. That money will be used to buy equipment for long-term loan 
to our new Litter Rangers. Please convey our thanks to Council.  
  
We are not asking Council for any particular action now except - it would be great if 
the Mayor could let us know that the Council approve this campaign.  
  
Therefore, I would be pleased if you would pass this information on to Mayor and 
Council.  
  
Yours sincerely 
Adrian White on behalf of SEA Committee   
  
 

http://www.seasaltash.org.uk/

